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Dear Sir/Madam

I call on the Council to remove all reference to Firs Farm wetlands from Polucy SP CL4.

This will directly have a negative impact on the health and well being of residents like myself, with further
increased traffic to the already busy residential streets. My quality of sleep has already been affected from

increased traffic and the recent bus route 456 implemented via Farm Road.

The proposal will adversely affect the environment and local traffic and this has not been properly considered in
the integrated impact assessment of the draft Local plan.



